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Kevin,

 Tomorrow, January 9th at 12:00 
eastern time, American Petroleum 
Institute (API) President and CEO 
Jack Gerard will give his annual State 
of American Energy address.
 
By way of this live webcast link, you 

are invited to hear the current state of the American energy industry and 
why it's so important to be fully engaged in Vets4Energy in 2018 (link 
will become active just prior to speech at 12:00 Noon, EST, Tuesday, 
January 9th).

As veterans, we have a unique voice and opportunity to educate the 
public as to why American produced energy is so very important and 
how it relates to national security. This country needs to have leaders to 
bring this topic to them, and as a veteran, you have the creditability to 
move these issues forward.

Although not every veteran has had "boots on the ground" in the Middle 
East, we've all stood willing to serve and sacrifice to ensure American 
security. Our countrymen do not have the same exposure to the facts 
related to these wars or the clear picture of why American excellence 
make us the preferred choice for energy development and production.

American companies produce energy much safer than those in the 
Middle East, as related to both the environment and human safety. We 
can provide energy for ourselves and our allies so that we are not 
fighting wars over resources, or held by world energy markets controlled 
by those who do not support the American dream.

Please participate in tomorrow's American energy address as it will 
provide solid information for educating other veterans on why energy 
security directly impacts national security and our way of life.

mailto:Vets4Energy%20%3Cinfo@vets4energy.com%3E
mailto:LtGov@scstatehouse.gov
http://www.vets4energy.com
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001nvBXYGfGIYAh2sgEzm401XD3Pmt2WsXmZWlOTtFLBVc6mQ-SoXtNKOi02w1j3onm1zYvlvy6DsabrS5lNp-nhedotKiGmol-6oaBcFyeTuJ-H4ROLbuB8WocVySJpW_ttmMq5n4uiGOU6jjcYkqw9vhM7ZyW7wxY9H05CEpT6o_4_uDXIW1AJpq7t2ClJbwOY4oGMAllGURrFNtdi7tQaw32pnaTUbWn-gHY83Nf4SE=&c=9tFrximWXb8bYR_oiG-8ok9uwkv5CgEoGJ82oOT24jbH_U84gln-yQ==&ch=sbSCgZjCOA7vLYl_btSUEFx47FmP47IlTxvPc-5a3jfupd6diO4GbA==


We will also be posting a link on our Facebook page and website. 
Additionally, after the speech, a link will be posted to watch the 
recorded event.

Capt. James McCormick, USA (ret.)

Link to live broadcast   (Tuesday, January 9th , approx. 12:00 EST/ 
09:00 PT) - the link will become active a few minutes before 
presentation.
 
You can j oin the Twitter conversation of the event #SOAE2018.   

If you have questions or comments, or would like to get more involved in Vets4Energy, 
you can reply to this email or use the CONTACT US button on our website.
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